
 

 

VILLAGE OF NEWARK 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village of Newark will receive sealed bids for the Main Street (NY 

Route 88) Highway Improvement Project & Route 31 (West Union Street) over Military Brook Culvert 

Replacement.  Such sealed bids must be filed with the Village Clerk of Newark, 100 East Miller Street, 

Newark, New York 14513, PRIOR TO 11:00 AM prevailing time, Friday, March 16, 2018. 
 

Bid forms, Drawings, and Specifications may only be obtained at LU ENGINEERS office at 339 East Avenue, 

Suite 200, Rochester, NY 14604 only (Telephone: (585)385-7417) for a non-refundable deposit of $25.00 for 

the first set only (U.S. FUNDS).  Bidders requesting additional sets of documents must submit a separate non-

refundable check for $25.00 per each additional set of documents.  Checks shall be made payable to LU 

ENGINEERS.  No bidder shall receive documents prior to receipt of a deposit by Lu Engineers.  Bidders 

requesting arrangements other than U.S. Mail shall be responsible for making such arrangements and all 

associated costs. 
 

The work to be performed consists principally of the furnishing of all labor and materials for:  

 Full Depth construction from Rose Dr to Union St, and pavement milling at the Union St intersection  

 Installing new water main and sanitary sewer betterments   

 Installing new pedestrian lighting, street lighting and landscape features 

 Replacing the signal systems at Maple Avenue, Miller Street and Union Street 

 Remove and replace drainage system, new sidewalks and pedestrian appurtenances 

 Replace Military Brook culvert under Route 31 (West Union Street) and Military Brook culvert from 

Route 31 right of way to the Erie Canal 
 

Each bid shall include Bid security in the amount of five (5%) percent of the total bid offered by the bidder.  

Said bid security shall be in the form of a certified check, bond, or irrevocable line of credit and is required to 

be included with the bid submittal.   
 

Section 100 General Provisions of the New York State Department of Transportation Standard Specifications 

– Construction and Materials (US Customary) dated January 2018 with addenda and modifications current as 

of the date of advertisement for the project will apply, except as noted in the Contract Documents. 
 

All project related inquiries must be directed to Jonathan Ottman, Lu Engineers (Telephone (585)385-7417). 
 

The Village of Newark reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 

VILLAGE OF NEWARK 

Dated: February 16, 2018 

Stephen Murawski, Village Clerk 

Jonathan Taylor, Mayor 

Newark, NY  


